April 8, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are aware that families face financial challenges in this
economy. Occasionally a family may need help in sending their
child/children to camp. If you are in need of financial assistance to
send your child to camp our Campership may help. We have helped
numerous children in the past attend their favorite camps. Two $250
Camperships (one for grades 3-5, and one for 6-12) will be awarded.

Whether your child has attended camp before or hopes to go for
the first time he/she may apply for our Camperships. Please have your
child write a letter expressing why he/she wants to attend their favorite
camp. For our younger applicants, pictures and simple sentences are
welcome in their request for a Campership!

The letters are due back for review by the PTO by May 31st, 2024.
Sincerely,

The BCS PTO

Send letters in green folders or to:
Bolton Central School PTO

26 Horicon Avenue

Bolton Landing, NY 12814



